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Yang, Nell

From: Mowrer, Melanie
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2014 8:26 PM
To: Jaros, Bonita; Jaffray, Shelly
Subject: Proposal to write non-credit Transition to College course approved!

Hello Bonnie, 
  
I sit on the AB 86 Taskforce  for the ESL planning strand along with my CEC colleagues Susan Gaer, John Tashima, Julia 
Vercelli, and Christine Gascon.  This past summer we got together to write a proposal for a non-credit Transition to 
College course.  Our course will be based on the model that this same group observed in San Diego.  Last week, we 
received notice that our proposal to write the course was accepted!  We will all be involved in curriculum development for 
the course and we feel strongly that with the development of this  course we can bring more students to the credit side 
of the house.  Most importantly, the students who complete the course will  be better prepared with the skills they need 
to succeed college. 
  
With accreditation on the way, I thought you might want to know about this. 
  
Do you need an electronic copy of the proposal?  If you do, I can get it from Christine Gascon who is the AB 86 
Coordinator for SAC 
  
We are very excited about this project! 
  
Melanie  


